30th April 2020

Dear Parents/Carers

## **Home Learning**

We appreciate that parents have been working with their children to support home learning. It has been a challenging time for students, parents and school staff.

As a school we have decided to make week 3 a consolidation/catch up week. Due to the IT issues we experienced in week 1, students have been given an extra week to complete all activities from week 1 and 2. Students should continue to work on any assignments during this time.

## **Paper Based work**

Parents who have no computer or internet access and received paper based work for Week 1 and 2 can collect new work during week 3. Please return completed work in an envelope or plastic sleeve and make sure it is labelled with the student's name and year level.

## **School Contact**

Our staff are here to help. We do understand the frustration caused by IT issues, but please be reminded to speak to our staff with respect and patience. We will continue to email students instructions to help troubleshoot the different issues you are facing and these will also be posted on our website.

If your child is feeling overwhelmed, get them to take a break, reassure them and come back later to the school work. I encourage you to continue to contact teachers if your child has questions about their work.

Thank you for completing the survey about attendance or responding to our daily text messages. Your prompt response is appreciated.

Michelle Lyons

Principal